
STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 
TO THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS
Application Process 



What is the purpose of a Student Representative to the Board of Directors?  

The purpose of the student representatives to the Tukwila School 
District Board of Directors is to serve as liaison between the 
governing body of the School District and high school students.

Two high school student representatives, a Junior and a Senior, will 
serve as liaisons to the Board of Directors. 

The student representatives will provide insight and support to the 
Board’s understanding of student issues, perspectives, activities, 
programs and needs. 



What are the responsibilities of a Student Representative? 

• Provide representative input into decisions made on their 
behalf.

• Participate in discussion at regular, open meetings of the Board. 
• Provide reports to the Board during the agenda item titled 

“Student Representative Report.” The reports will include 
student activities, topics and concerns.

• Inform student body of Board actions and deliberations.
• At the end of the term, evaluate their experience and advise 

the Board on how this position can be utilized in the future. 



How do I apply for this position? 

Students will submit a completed Student Representative Application, 
along with two (2) reference letters to the Superintendent’s Office, Attn: 
Deborah Kohr.  

An application can be requested from Deborah Kohr via email at: 
kohrd@tukwila.wednet.edu or downloaded via this link: Student 
Representative Application

What are the requirements to apply for this position? 

• Student must be in Grade 11 and 12 during their term and attend Foster 
High School at least three (3) periods per day. 

• Student must be in proper academic standing equivalent for 
participation in athletics or other student activities and maintain proper 
academic standing throughout his or her term. 

• Completed Application
• Two (2) Reference Letters – at least one from a teacher or Administrator. 

Student representatives will receive .5 Elective Credit for each semester of 
successful Board service.

mailto:kohrd@tukwila.wednet.edu
https://www.tukwilaschools.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7abf1a23-6937-4194-8949-69593ffca51b
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https://tukwila-wednet-edu.zoom.us/rec/share/MwikOM0DX64M9paMsMDHVA-Q621tj_qi1eBlNHlq6WmgfewwkrBtteRNUyN0jNZr.Lcyam4afkekOodYp?startTime=1618585669000
https://tukwila-wednet-edu.zoom.us/rec/share/Bh_KwD2MMlMqpnJgFM9QmNf1vbuAkrOwxAzqUi662W1fl6nQTQoeZaIa4LJOwyla.gDAf0MzT82tCiNMX
https://tukwila-wednet-edu.zoom.us/rec/share/4kYxMMsz6lgCXoHLz97eP0Z_wmN5enP8auHhaxeViR50nDftuwtJk9PfjLMTzrU-.u3Q8hODbtpgzHCVz


Questions? 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

Deborah Kohr: kohrd@tukwila.wednet.edu

mailto:kohrd@tukwila.wednet.edu
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